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As Seattle Parks and Recreation plans for the new center and pool, we will continue with the facility stabilization work in 2020 to ensure the building 
is functional and usable for the public until the new center can be constructed. Stabilization work involves replacing the boilers and the air handling 
system at the facility. For more information please contact Garrett Farrell at garrett.farrell@seattle.gov or 206-233-7921.

MORE INFORMATION FOR BOTH PROJECTS CAN BE FOUND HERE: 
www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/green-lake-community-center-projects

Seattle Parks and Recreation is happy to be in the final phases of planning for the replacement of the Green 
Lake Community Center and Evans Pool and would like to thank the community for your involvement. Guided 
by community input on location and site concepts we have finalized the conceptual design and look forward 
to getting your feedback.  

Please visit the Online Open House to review the overall site plan, the building layout, and conceptual 
renderings of what the building and activity spaces may look like in the future facility. This is an opportunity 
to provide feedback to the design team Miller Hull and share what activities/amenities you would like to see 
in the center and pool. After this open house closes, we’ll be back to dive deeper into the building design 
with the public in 2021.

Seattle Parks and Recreation is working to secure funding for the facility and anticipates the new Green 
Lake Community Center and Evans Pool could start construction in 2025.

JOIN THE ONLINE OPEN HOUSE AND PARTICIPATE  
IN THIS EXCITING COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT!

NOVEMBER 16 - DECEMBER 4, 2020 
glcc.infocommunity.org.

Green Lake Community Center  
and Evans Pool  
REVIEW DESIGN AND PROVIDE INPUT!

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT : 
David Graves, Strategic Advisor, at 206-684-7048 or David.Graves@seattle.gov. 
www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/green-lake-community-center-projects


